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19th May 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know, we have been expecting an Ofsted Section 48 Inspection.  This is an inspection that 
schools designated as having a religious character have to undergo on a regular basis.   For The 
King’s, as a Church of England school, this Inspection is referred to as a SIAMS Inspection which 
stands for School Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools. The purpose of the inspection is to 
evaluate “how effective is the school’s distinctive Christian vision, established and promoted by 
leadership at all levels, in enabling pupils and adults to flourish?”  

 
The school has now been informed that we will have our SIAMS inspection on Tuesday 24th May and 
Wednesday 25th May.  There will be one inspector in school who will observe how we live, lead and 
learn The King’s way.   
 
There is no formal parent questionnaire but please do share your feedback on how we at The King’s 
live out our vision:  

At The King’s CE School we believe that everyone is unique and created in God’s image.  We enable all 
to achieve their God-given potential; to grow, learn and aspire; to transform their lives and the lives 
of others and to journey in faith without limits within a unified, respectful and harmonious 
community.   
 
Please email my PA, Mrs Louisa Gauld-Crichton l.gauld-crichton@kingswolverhampton.co.uk  with 
any comments you would like us to share with the Inspector or to speak with the Inspector directly. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Joy Langley 

Interim Principal 
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